
Save the date!
We are in the midst of planning a Sámi arena,
which will take place 9.-15. June 2025, in
Guovdageaidnu, and hope to see as many of
you as possible!

It will be an expansive programme, gathering
actors from the whole of Sápmi, and with the
aim of engaging our society in debate on
solutions for the future, policy-making and
facilitating knowledge sharing.  

More information about the programme will
be shared soon! 
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ReCap ASáp: regaining
capacity in a changing Sápmi

The Interreg Aurora project ReCap ASáp:
Regaining capacity in a changing Sápmi
kicked off in September 2023, and the first
months have been spent preparing for the rest
of the project period. 

At the end of October 2023, the project team
met in Roavvenjárga. Here, communications
and the Boahtteáiggi jurdagat toolkit were on
the agenda. The development and adaptation
of the toolkit to a Sámi context will be of help
for future strategic thinking in Sápmi.

The Saami Council staff have been able to test
out some of the Boahtteáiggi jurdagat
methods, and they will be further tested out by
the Knowledge Hubs.

More information about the Knowledge Hubs
will be available soon.

As a part of the Interreg Aurora programme,
the project has appointed eight Social
Development Goals to guide some of the
project's social, environmental, and economic
responsibilities. These will be reflected in the
project's communication and activities. 

You will find more information about the
project and the work packages on our
website:

Stay tuned for more updates!

https://www.saamicouncil.net/en/
recap-asap


